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	Police Integrity and Powers Unit

Crime and Policing Group 

6th Floor Peel 

2 Marsham Street 

London SW1P 4DF 


	T:
020 7035 0837
M: 07990 783164
www.homeoffice.gov.uk


Chief Officers, Home Office Police Forces in England and Wales and 
British Transport Police 

2 March 2015 

Dear Chief Officer, 

Nominations for the Lord Ferrers Awards 2015 
I am writing to invite nominations for the Lord Ferrers Awards 2015. The Awards celebrate the vital role volunteers play in support of policing, who give up their time to make communities safer and enhance the effectiveness of policing across England and Wales. 
I would be grateful if you would ensure this invitation is cascaded throughout your force. Nominations can be made for those individuals and teams who fit the required criteria by officers or staff from within forces. All nominations must be accompanied by a statement of support from a senior officer that validates the information contained within the nomination. 

For 2015, the award categories are: 

· Special Constabulary – Individual Award

· Special Constabulary – Team Award

· Police Support Volunteer – Individual Award

· Police Support Volunteer – Team Award

· Volunteer Police Cadet – Individual Award

· Volunteer Police Cadet – Team Award
· Employer Supported Policing Award  
Nomination guidelines and the nomination form are enclosed with this letter. All nominations must be returned electronically to: lordferrersaward@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk. The closing date is 17:00 on Friday 29 May 2015. 
The Awards ceremony is likely to be held on the 9th September 2015. All winners and runners up will be invited to attend the ceremony, and I will circulate further information nearer to the time. 
I am copying this letter to all Special Constabulary Chief Officers, Police and Crime Commissioners, and the Citizens in Policing Community of Practice. 
Yours sincerely
Kate Lloyd

Police Integrity and Powers Unit

